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Please, have in mind: 

- The selection results are at the moment incomplete. We are still waiting for the feedback 

from several traineeship providers. These traineeships are marked as delayed. The 

selection results will be updated on a daily basis, accordingly to the arrival of the remaining 

selection results from the traineeship providers. 

- If a traineeship has a mark that a trainee is selected and notified, it means that the 

traineeship provider has selected a trainee for this traineeship. All the applicants that were 

selected have received confirmation e-mails. Therefore, if an applicant has NOT received 

a confirmation e-mail for this traineeship, it means that he/she has not been selected for 

it. There remains a chance of being selected in case the selected applicant will not confirm 

the attendance.  In this case, we will inform you by email. 

- Some of the traineeships have been cancelled, i.e. the traineeship providers have not 

selected any trainees or there simply were no applications. These traineeships are marked 

as cancelled. 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT! 

 Due to technical problems that we have encountered in the mail server, some of the emails’ 

subject lines were delivered incorrect, nevertheless, the main body of emails are correct. 

 

 Due to the same issue occurred in the mail server some rejected applicants or applicants 

who have applied for a delayed or cancelled traineeship have not received an email 

regarding their selection results. Nevertheless, all the selected applicants have received 

an email. Therefore, if you have not received an email it indicates that either you have not 

been selected for the traineeship or the traineeship you applied for is delayed or cancelled. 

There remains a chance of being selected in case the selected applicant will not confirm 

the attendance.  In this case, we will inform you by email. 

 

We deeply apologise for this inconvenience. For your further inquiries, please send an email to 

step@elsa.org. 

 

Barlascan Alphan 

Vice President for STEP  

ELSA International 2018/2019 
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STEP Traineeship Code 
National Group 
of the Selected 

Trainee(s) 
Selection status 

AUSTRIA 

TN-AT/01 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-AT/02 Czech Republic a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-AT/03 Greece a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-AT/04 Finland a trainee is selected and notified 

AZERBAIJAN 

TN-AZ/01 Ukraine, Turkey 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

BELGIUM 

TN-BE/01 cancelled cancelled 

TN-BE/02 cancelled cancelled 

TN-BE/03 Croatia a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-BE/04 cancelled cancelled 

TN-BE/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-EI/02 
Austria, Austria, 

Austria 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-EI/10 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

BRAZIL 

TN-EI/23 Belgium a trainee is selected and notified 

CROATIA 

TN-HR/01 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-HR/02 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-HR/03 Slovenia a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-HR/04 Slovenia a trainee is selected and notified 

CZECH REPUBLIC 

TN-CZ/01 Germany 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-CZ/02 cancelled cancelled 

TN-CZ/03 
Croatia, France, 

Belgium 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-CZ/04 the Netherlands a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-CZ/05 United Kingdom a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-CZ/06 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-CZ/07 Russia a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-CZ/08 Belgium a trainee is selected and notified 

DOMINICAN REPUBLIC 

TN-EI/14 France a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/15 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/16 cancelled cancelled 

TN-EI/17 Finland a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/18 Belgium, Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-EI/19 United Kingdom a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/20 Greece a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/21 cancelled cancelled 

TN-EI/22 United Kingdom a trainee is selected and notified 

ECUADOR 



TN-EI/03 Austria, Greece 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-EI/12 France a trainee is selected and notified 

ESTONIA 

TN-EE/01 Austria a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EE/02 
Czech Republic, 

Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

FINLAND 

TN-FI/01 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-FI/02 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-FI/03 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-FI/04 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

FRANCE 

TN-FR/01 cancelled cancelled 

TN-EI/04 cancelled cancelled 

TN-EI/05 
United Kingdom, 
Iceland, Sweden 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

TN-EI/06 Austria, Finland 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-EI/07 Belgium a trainee is selected and notified 

GEORGIA 

TN-GE/01 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GE/02 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GE/03 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GE/04 Russia, Ukraine 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GE/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GE/06 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GE/07 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GE/08 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GE/09 Ukraine, Ukraine 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GE/10 cancelled cancelled 

GERMANY 

TN-DE/01 Ukraine, Finland 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-DE/02 Turkey, Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-DE/03 Czech Republic a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-DE/04 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-DE/05 
Austria, Spain, 

Austria 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-DE/06 Switzerland a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-DE/07 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-DE/08 Austria a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/25 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

GREECE 

TN-GR/01 Austria a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/02 cancelled cancelled 



TN-GR/03 
Turkey, Italy, 

Poland 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GR/04 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/05 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/06 Finland, France 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GR/07 Slovenia a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/08 France, France 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GR/09 France, France 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GR/10 United Kingdom a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/11 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/12 Germany, France 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GR/13 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-GR/14 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

INDIA 

TN-EI/13 cancelled cancelled 

ISRAEL 

TN-EI/01 

Austria, Italy, 
Belgium, 

Ukraine, Italy, 
Austria, Belgium 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

ITALY 

TN-IT/01 France a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/02 cancelled cancelled 

TN-IT/03 Romania a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/04 cancelled cancelled 

TN-IT/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-IT/06 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/07 cancelled cancelled 

TN-IT/08 Poland a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/09 cancelled cancelled 

TN-IT/10 cancelled cancelled 

TN-IT/11 Turkey a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/12 France a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/13 
Romania, 
Georgia 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

TN-IT/14 Belgium a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/15 France a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-IT/16 Romania a trainee is selected and notified 

LITHUANIA 

TN-LT/01 Germany 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-LT/02 Ukraine, Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-LT/03 Germany, Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-LT/04 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 



TN-LT/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-LT/06 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-LT/07 Greece a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-LT/08 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

LUXEMBOURG 

TN-LU/01 
Germany, 

Greece, Austria, 
United Kingdom 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

MALAYSIA 

TN-EI/09 cancelled cancelled 

MALTA 

TN-MT/01 Hungary a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-MT/02 cancelled cancelled 

TN-MT/03 cancelled cancelled 

TN-MT/04 Turkey, Estonia 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

the NETHERLANDS 

TN-EI/24 
Turkey, France, 

Italy, Italy, 
France 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

NORWAY 

TN-NO/01 
Sweden, Ireland, 

Sweden 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-NO/02 
Sweden, Bosnia 
and Herzegovina 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

TN-NO/03 cancelled cancelled 

POLAND 

TN-PL/01 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PL/02 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PL/03 cancelled cancelled 

TN-PL/04 
Greece, the 
Netherlands 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

TN-PL/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-PL/06 United Kingdom a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PL/07 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PL/08 Slovenia a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PL/09 
Czech Republic, 

Romania 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-PL/10 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PL/11 
Ukraine, Czech 

Republic 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-PL/12 cancelled cancelled 

TN-PL/13 cancelled cancelled 

PORTUGAL 

TN-PT/01 Spain a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-PT/02 
United Kingdom, 

Belgium 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-PT/03 Belgium, France 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-PT/04 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 



TN-PT/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-PT/06 cancelled cancelled 

ROMANIA 

TN-RO/01 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-RO/02 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-RO/03 cancelled cancelled 

TN-RO/04 Slovenia a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-RO/05 cancelled cancelled 

TN-RO/06 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-RO/07 United Kingdom a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-RO/08 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-RO/09 cancelled cancelled 

TN-RO/10 cancelled cancelled 

TN-RO/11 Norway, Turkey 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-RO/12 Greece, Norway 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-RO/13 Turkey, Belgium 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

SWITZERLAND 

TN-CH/01 Austria a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-EI/08 
United Kingdom, 

Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TURKEY 

TN-TR/01 Greece, Greece 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-TR/02 the Netherlands a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/03 Germany a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/04 cancelled cancelled 

TN-TR/05 
France, United 

Kingdom 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-TR/06 France a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/07 cancelled cancelled 

TN-TR/08 cancelled cancelled 

TN-TR/09 Denmark a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/10 Ukraine a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/11 
France, France, 

Germany 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-TR/12 cancelled cancelled 

TN-TR/13 Belgium a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/14 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/15 cancelled cancelled 

TN-TR/16 France a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/17 cancelled cancelled 

TN-TR/18 
Switzerland, 

France 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-TR/19 Norway a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-TR/20 cancelled cancelled 

UKRAINE 

TN-UA/01 Georgia a trainee is selected and notified 



 

TN-UA/02 Sweden a trainee is selected and notified 

TN-UA/03 Finland 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-UA/04 
Romania, 
Germany 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

TN-UA/05 
Norway, 

Portugal, Turkey 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-UA/06 Italy a trainee is selected and notified 

UNITED KINGDOM 

TN-GB/01 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GB/02 cancelled cancelled 

TN-GB/03 
the Netherlands, 

Norway 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GB/04 Turkey, Turkey 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GB/05 
Germany, 
Germany 

trainees were selected and 
notified 

TN-GB/06 Norway, Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GB/07 Norway, Italy 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-GB/08 Finland, Turkey 
trainees were selected and 

notified 

TN-EI/11 cancelled cancelled 


